
 
 

Ref:  CDA / TIW   

 

15th March 2024   
  

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I am writing to inform you that our Year 10 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 18th April between 4:15pm 
and 7:15pm.   
  
Your child has recently completed their Pre-Public Exams (PPEs) and will be receiving their results in time for Parents 
Evening. This event will allow you to meet with your child’s subject teachers, discuss the progress they have made 
and the next steps to prepare them for their next set of PPE exams which will be held in term 6.  
  
How to book your appointments  
Please visit https://hanspriceacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book an appointment. The booking system will open on 
Monday 25th March and will close on Thursday 18th April at 3.30pm. You will be able to book a 6-minute appointment 
with each of your child’s subject teachers. The evening is on the first week back for students after the Easter holidays, 
therefore we are making our booking system available earlier than usual.  
  
Maths, English and Science appointments will be on the first floor, with option subjects in the main hall and nearby 
classrooms. Please consider this when scheduling your appointments.   
  
You will need to log in with the following information:   

• Your name and contact email  
• Your child's name and date of birth   

  
These details will need to match the details we have for you and your child.  If you experience difficulties this is usually 
associated with legal names and preferred names (for example, Eleanor versus Ellie).  

  
GCSE Talk  
During the evening, please set aside a 30-minute block to attend one of our KS4 talks which will be held on the green 
steps. In this session we will share key information about your child’s GCSE and BTEC courses, including 
expectations around homework, revision and BTEC deadlines. In addition to this, we will inform you about support on 
offer in school, as well as ways in which you can support your child at home.  These talks will be held at 4.40pm, 
5.30pm, and 6.30pm.  
 
If you have any queries about Parents’ Evening please do not hesitate to us. Your support is important, and we really 

look forward to speaking with you. 

Yours Sincerely,  

   
Miss Sian Angell   
Year 10 Raising Standards Leader    
sian.angell@clf.uk    
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